THE KING'S SCHOOL

GRANTHAM

March 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

| am writing to you with regard to Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19). | would like to draw you attention to
our website where we have added a news item called COVID-19 Coronavirus and we will keep the website
updated with any further information regarding the current outbreak.
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| am also writing to relay our current situation with regard to remaining open and normal school
operation. Currently the school will remain open unless instructed to close by either the Local Authority,
the Department for Education or Public Health England.

As part of our contingency planning we have considered the situation where the number of staff reporting
as unavailable for work becomes so high that the safe operation of the school is not plausible. Should
that occur we may face a partial closure. In the first instance King's would remain open for all examination
classes, Years 10, 11, 12 and 13 students.

As a school we are cleaning keyboards, door handles and regularly touched surfaces on a daily basis,
alongside other precautions. All visitors are asked to use hand sanitisers. Students and staff have access
to hand sanitisers in all classrooms and laboratories and at a variety of locations around the school.

Any decision to partially or fully close the school will be announced on the website.

Thank you for your support and understanding.

Simon Pickett
HEAD MASTER
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